	[image: image16.jpg]




	

	2016 CASNR E-NEWSLETTER
VOLUME 11, ISSUE 7
	[image: image2.jpg]Texas Higher Education
Coordinating Board
opens door for
innovative Texas Tech
veterinary college.
There's no doubt

that there is an
existing and growing
need for more food
animal production
veterinarians.







	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

AFS students win national Meat Science Academic Quiz Bowl in San Angelo
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Texas Tech’s outstanding Meat Science Academic Quiz Bowl Team brought home a national championship title last month from the 69th Reciprocal Meat Conference in San Angelo. Previously, Tech won the competition in 2003, 2005, 2007, 2009, 2010, 2013 and 2014. Tech defeated Colorado State in the final round of competition for the win.  more »
SNAPSHOT
GALLERY: Turf Grass Field Day highlights research at Quaker Research Farm
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Growing and maintaining turf in sweltering West Texas was in the spotlight on July 11 at a Turf Grass Field Day at CASNR’s Quaker Research Farm. The event was developed and provided by Texas Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science and Texas A&M AgriLife Extension. The field day drew green industry professionals such as landscapers, athletic field managers, and golf course superintendents.  more »
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships 
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

Raider Red Meats schedules BBQ, Ribeye Championship for Aug. 26-27
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The annual Raider Red Meats BBQ & Ribeye Championship will be held at the end of August, giving cooks locally and nationwide the opportunity to square off against each other. The thrill of the grill event takes place on the southwest side of Texas Tech University’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences building in the C12 and C14 parking lots.  more »
 CASNR Faculty Retreat    

Aug 26, 2016

International Cultural Center

 CASNR AgFest
        Sept. 1, 2016

        AFS Livestock Arena

 Homecoming Breakfast
        Oct. 15, 2016

        Red Raider Ballroom
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Texas Tech Chancellor Robert Duncan this month testified before the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board (THECB), providing an update on the strategic plan of the Texas Tech University System and plans to develop a veterinary college. The discussion supported the need for more large animal veterinarians throughout Texas and affirmed support of a new veterinary college.  more »
John Rayfield joins Department of Agricultural Education and Communications
[image: image7.jpg]35,



John Rayfield has been named an associate professor in Texas Tech’s Department of Agricultural Education and Communications. He officially stepped into his new teaching and research post on June 1. The Alabama native indicated that he is interested in continuing his research efforts in experiential and project based learning.  more »
Integrated Understanding; Texas International Cotton School set for Aug. 1-12
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The Lubbock Cotton Exchange, in conjunction with Texas Tech University’s Fiber & Biopolymer Research Institute, is hosting the 36th session of the Texas International Cotton School. Running from Aug. 1-12, the High Plains program is two weeks of classes, lectures, tours and hands-on interaction in all phases of cotton production, harvesting, ginning, classing, testing, preparation and processing.  more »
 
New grants administrator on deck in CASNR administration headquarters
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Galen Austin, a specialist in contract and grants administration, has been selected to lead this critical area within CASNR. He stepped into his new post on July 11. Austin, a native of Burkburnett and long-time Lubbock resident, said one of his primary goals here at CASNR is to assist faculty in their pursuit of funding and help identity other sources of support for faculty projects.  more »
 

CASNR’s Jenna Hay heading to Switzerland for duathlon world championship 
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Jenna Hay, a triathlete with the Texas Tech Triathlon Team and national champion in long-course duathlon, is going to Switzerland in August to compete in the Powerman Zofingen Duathlon. The Department of Agricultural Education and Communications senior from North Richland Hills is currently serving as a congressional intern in Washington, DC.  more »
On The Floor: CASNR interns spend summer learning the ropes in Washington
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Four students from Texas Tech’s College of Agriculture and Natural Resources are spending the summer working as interns in the nation’s capital. Running from June through August, the college’s congressional summer intern program affords Jenna Hay, Chamonix Mejia, Aubrey Servantez and Nolan Smith an opportunity to experience first-hand the government’s day-to-day operations.  more »
 

Everardo Macias, new coordinator for diversity, named in CASNR Dean’s office
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Everardo Macias has been named CASNR’s new Coordinator of Diversity. He stepped into his new position on July 5. The Dallas native indicated he will continue in the recruitment of high school students and transfer students for CASNR through a targeted effort, as well as develop and coordinate information and printed literature emphasizing the college’s diversity, its programs, centers and facilities. more »
 

Texas Tech Graduate School honors master’s thesis for NRM’s Joseph Drake
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Tech’s Graduate School recently recognized work displayed in students’ theses and dissertations for the annual 2016 awards, funded in part by the Helen Jones Foundation. Joseph Drake, a graduate student from Brown County in the Department of Natural Resources Management, was honored with a second place award for his master’s thesis in the math, physical sciences and engineering category.  more »
 

Texas Tech becomes new member of Association of Universities for Textiles
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During an annual scientific conference on textiles in Ljubljana, Slovenia, the board of the Association of Universities for Textiles (AUTEX) last month announced that Texas Tech has been selected as its newest member. Noureddine Abidi, associate director of the Texas Tech Fiber and Biopolymer Research Institute, presented the candidacy for the university to become an AUTEX member. more »
Texas Tech Scholarship Office announces seven Terry Scholars from CASNR
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Seven CASNR students have been chosen to receive prestigious Terry Foundation Scholarships, university officials announced last month. Selected from an application pool of more than 1,000 high school seniors who have demonstrate exceptional leadership, character, financial need and scholastic ability, the foundation provides four-year scholarships.  more »
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